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AAACU Team Members Participate in Suicide Prevention Walk 

Alpena, Michigan, October 19, 2022 – 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) team members recently 
showed their support by participating 
in a local Suicide Prevention walk. 

In addition to team members and their 
families walking, the credit union 
made a $1,000.00 donation to Partners 
in Prevention who organized the 
suicide prevention walk. The two mile 
walk along Lake Huron included 
information and resources shared with 
walkers. 

AAACU is proud to support local 
organizations and events within our 

communities helping to ensure all community members have access to the care and resources 
they need. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of September 30, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,454 members with total assets equal to 
$570,945,829. 

 

Pictured: Patti Prittie, Alisha Payne, Annabelle Rowe, Erin Wong, Katie Braun, 
LeAnn Schultz, Jillian Zbytowski, and Rhea Smith along with their children 


